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The class winter party will be on December 

19th. All the party info was sent home 

previously. Please sign up online to bring a 

snack to the party.  

 

 

Students will have an opportunity to share their 

mystery book reports with the class this 

upcoming week. All book reports will be sent 

home next week. Please review the report and 

feedback when it is returned to assist you with 

the upcoming book reports.  

 

 

BOOK LOGS ARE DUE on DECEMBER 17th!  

 

 
 

THERE IS NO AFTER SCHOOL BOULDER 

CLUB ON THURSDAY DECEMBER 19TH 2019!!! 

All students need to be picked up by 12:30.  

Next Week  
Math 

 For Saxon Math this week we 

will review on Monday and 

have a test on Tuesday. There 

will also be timed fact tests on 

Monday and Tuesday.  

For AZ Merit math we will 

review our math practice test 

from last week. We will work 

through all of the problems 

together as a class. We will use 

this time to assess the students 

progress so far this year.   

Reading    

We will review Holidays 

Around the World on Monday 

and take the test on Tuesday. 

The test is multiple choice and 

very simple.  

We will be going through the 

AZ Merit practice test that we 

took last week. We will go 

through each reading passage 

and question as a class. 

Students will be correcting their 

own work. This practice test 

will be sent home. If you would 

like extra practice over Winter 

Break please review the 

practice test.   

There will not be reading 

homework this week.  

      

 

ROOM 131 NEWSLETTER 
Miss Chapman | Third Grade | Painted Rock Academy 



Newsletter #19  December 13th 2019  

Miss Chapman  victoria.chapman@paintedrockacademy.com  (623)466-8855 ext. 131 

Third Grade Website: 

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/  

WEEKLY Reminders   
 Agendas need to be signed every night.  

o Three times without a signature is a detention.  

 Homework needs to be checked every night.  

o Three times without homework in a week is a detention.  

 All late works starts grading at a 65%.  

 

Parents should be checking grades online. There 

should be no surprises when report cards come out 

because grades are available 24-7 on Family Link.  

 

Suggestions for practice over break…  

1. Multiplication Facts  

2. AZ Merit Reading Practice  

3. Educational Websites  
https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/educational-websites.html  

Quizzes/Tests  
Tuesday     Math Test   

   Reading Test  

 

School will start again on January 7th!  

Report Cards will go home on January 8th!  

  
   

We will not have social 

studies or science this 

week.  

Writing 

We will finish working on our 

class book project. Information 

on how to order the book will 

be sent home after winter break.  

Spalding/Spelling 

 There will be no spelling 

words this week. We will learn 

about our spelling words for 

after break. We will also enter 

rule page 3 into our blue 

notebook.  

 

 

We will also work on 

our Quarter 2 writing 

and math assessments 

this week.  
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